
Reminder: 

Property Tax, waste levy and utility balances are due 
by 5:00 pm on Wednesday, September 30, 2020. 

Frequently asked questions 

Why did I receive a separate waste levy invoice? 

A waste (garbage) levy is normally included on the property tax state-
ment.  However, due to a glitch when the tax statements were print-
ed, this amount was missed on the 2020 Property Tax statements, re-
quiring the Town to issue a separate invoice to collect the levy.  

Does the $118.04 need to be paid separately? 

No. The waste levy amount can be included with your property tax 
payment regardless of what payment method you use (online, bank-
ing app, cheque, etc.). 

My mortgage lender pays my property taxes directly to the 
Town. Do they know about this amount? 

Yes. Mortgage lenders have received the statements and are aware of 
the total property tax amount owing, which includes the waste levy. 

How can I pay? 

In the interest of public health and safety, the Town is encouraging 
residents to use contactless payment options if at all possible. Cash 
payments are discouraged at this time.  

On September 30, 2020, the Town will have staff available outside the 
Administration Office between the hours of 8 am to 5 pm to accept 
payments so that residents do not need to get out of their vehicle or 
come inside the office. More details to follow on the Town website. 

Questions?   
Contact feedback@whereyoubelong.ca or 204-388-4600 
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Got branches?  
Drop them off for chipping on clean-up day!  

8:00 am to 8:00 pm (Note new location and hours) 
Bristal Hauling, 405 Kuzenko Street  

Free Document Shredding Service  
In conjunction with its Fall Clean-Up Day, the Town of Niverville is 
pleased to announce the free shredding service is back! Residents  
are welcome to bring their documents for free shredding.  

Sponsored by the Niverville Credit Union.  

9:00 am to 1:00 pm (Note revised hours) 
Niverville Credit Union Parking Lot , 62 Main St. 

Town Clean-Up Day  
Saturday, September 26, 2020  
Waste & Branch Drop-off  
8:00 am to 8:00 pm 
Bristal Hauling, 405 Kuzenko Street  

Niverville residents will have the opportunity to dispose of branches 
and larger items not normally picked up during weekly waste  
collection. Simply bring items to the Bristal Hauling yard located at 
405 Kuzenko Street in the Niverville Business Park (approx. 3/4 mile 
north of Hwy 311, on 6th Avenue N.).  Watch for directional signage. 

Note: Items must be separated for drop off into their appropriate 
area. Bristal Hauling will be monitoring all movement and use at the 
transfer site. 

The following items may be disposed of: 

Garbage 
Recycling 
Paint  
Scrap metal 
Wood 
Concrete 
E-waste 

Tires 
Propane tanks 
Yard waste including branches 
CFL’s and fluorescent light bulbs 
Used oil & oil filters 
Appliances: $20/per fridge or freezers,  
  all other appliances no charge  
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